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 BABERGH DISTRICT COUNCIL OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
  (COMMUNITY SERVICES) COMMITTEE 
 
 MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY (COMMUNITY 

SERVICES) COMMITTEE HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER, COUNCIL 
OFFICES, CORKS LANE, HADLEIGH ON TUESDAY, 27 MARCH 2012 

 
 PRESENT:          Mr J A B Long – Chairman  
 

Mr P D Burgoyne 
Mr B D Hurren 
Mr F R Lawrenson  
Mr M Newman  

Mrs A M Norman 
Mr J M Owen 
Mr J R A Sayers 
Mr D L Wood 

  
 
38 DECLARATION OF INTERESTS 
 

None declared. 
 
39 MINUTES 
 
 RESOLVED 
 
 That the Minutes of the meeting held on 31 January 2012 be confirmed and 

signed as a correct record. 
 
40 PETITIONS 
 
 None received. 
 
41 QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 
 
 None received. 
 
42 NEW JOINT CORPORATE ENFORCEMENT POLICY 
 

The Head of Corporate Organisation submitted a report (Paper L169) 
recommending the introduction of a revised joint Corporate Enforcement Policy for 
Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils. 
 
It was noted that the Community Policy Panel at Mid Suffolk District Council had 
recommended approval of the revised joint Corporate Enforcement Policy at its 
meeting on 20 March 2012. 
 
During consideration of this matter the Committee noted that there were no 
substantive changes to the revised Policy however it was requested that any future 
reports containing revised Policy documents include details of the previous Policy 
or highlight any changes. 
 

 RECOMMENDED TO STRATEGY COMMITTEE 
 

That the joint Corporate Enforcement Policy attached as Appendix A to 
Paper L169 be adopted with immediate effect. 

http://bdcdocuments.onesuffolk.net/assets/Uploads/Committees/Overview--Scrutiny-Community-Services/Minutes/120131-Minutes.pdf
http://bdcdocuments.onesuffolk.net/assets/Uploads/Committees/Committee-Reports/Reports-2011-12/L169.pdf
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43 OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY (COMMUNITY SERVICES) COMMITTEE – 
ANNUAL REPORT 

 
The Head of Corporate Organisation submitted a report (Paper L170) advising that 
in accordance with the Constitution, the Committee must report annually to Council 
on its work during the last year and make recommendations for future work 
programmes and if appropriate, amended working methods. 
 
The draft Work Plan for 2012/13 attached as Appendix 1 to Paper L170 was 
approved, subject to the following amendments:- 
 

 A report on the Allocation Policy of Section 106 Agreements to be submitted 
to the July 2012 meeting 

 A discussion paper on CIL and Section 106 Agreements to be submitted to 
the November 2012 meeting 
 

RESOLVED 
 
That the Head of Corporate Organisation, in consultation with the Committee 
Chairman, complete the Committee’s Annual Report for submission to the 
next meeting of the Council based upon Paper L170 and the Committee’s 
views.  
 

 
 The business of the meeting was concluded at 10.55 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   ...................................................................  
  Chairman 
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